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DearDtn^can, \jL*-^\ C-

Thank you for taking the time to send a congratulatory message. My team and I sincerely

appreciate it.

I am so fortunate for the support I have received from amazing individuals across Elgin-

Middlesex-London, including many who live in the Municipality of West Elgin.

As the newly elected MPP for EML, I am excited to get to work and support the diverse needs of

all my constituents. Our government has a strong mandate to support Ontarians, and I can assure
you that I will work hard for the region.

In the firture, I hope you and your colleagues will be able to join my team and I as we conduct
community outreach projects and roundtables. The constihients that we share will greatly benefit

from us working together, which I look forward to.

If you are ever in need of any help from my office, please reach out. We will gladly provide any

support that we can.

Sincerely,

^A.
Rob Flack


